
Boolaroo—Warners Bay and Booragul Parishes 
 

The Office of Safeguarding https://officeofsafeguarding.org.au/ (If link doesn’t work, 
copy into your browser), in the Diocese itself and our Parishes of Boolaroo/Warners 
Bay and Booragul, have policies and protocols in place to respond unambiguously to 
the need to provide for the safety of children. See the noticeboards and website for 
more details. Pamphlets are available in the foyer.   
A link for this month:  https://padlet.com/officeofsafeguardingmn/parents 
(Doesn’t work? Copy it into your browser)  

Let us pray for the sick, including Michelle Clipsham, Fr. Tony Kelly, Toni 
Harkin, Sue Withers, Joe Panek, Jo Turner, Will Mangion, Karen Roberts, 
Arian Hampton, Leila Grew, Sarah Williams, Nick Gibson, Barry Maggs, 
James Grew, Greg Adam, Allan Baxter, Anthony Rigby, Bayly Turner, Anne 
Keating, Veronica Hipwell, John Evans, Pam Mason, Delma Clarke,  
Winston Aslin, Maria Terwkar, Kristie Porters, Narelle Lackenby, Reuben 
Neilson, David Owens, Jacqueline Smith, Rebecca Reid and Margaret  
Mullins. 
(If you know that any of the above names can come off the list, please let 
the office know).   
 
We pray for all those who have died recently, especially Neville Betts.  We 
pray too for Joyce and Arthur Hopper, and June and Michael Broom who 
are remembered fondly at this time. 

The Caritas Autumn Newsletter is now available online at: 
https://www.caritas.org.au/news/our-magazine/. Check out their latest news 
and stories from overseas and in Australia. 
 
Praying the Gospels You are invited to connect and pray with each other 
across the Diocese from your own home. God speaks to us through the 
words of the Gospel and then through artist's images of the Gospel  
message. Wednesday 5.00-5.45pm. Zoom link:  
https://mncatholic.zoom.us/j/96144217758  Password: pray.  For more  
information contact: rose.mcallister@mn.catholic.org.au  
 
Newcastle Unity in Diversity World Food and Music Festival To mark 
the beginning of Refugee Week, The Newcastle Unity in Diversity Festival 
will be held at the Newcastle Foreshore 11am–3pm on Saturday 19th June. 
There will be a wonderful array of multicultural food stalls, cultural  
performances and activities.  You are very welcome to attend and enjoy the 
festivities.  For more information: https://www.facebook.com/

Fr Greg Barker Parish Priest  Parishes’ Office: 84 Main Road (P.O. Box 14) 
Boolaroo  2284 Phone:  4958 2031  Fax:  4958 7932   
Email:  boolaroowarnersbay@gmail.com  
Website: www.boolaroocatholicchurch.com  
Boolaroo/Warners Bay  Parish Co-Ordinator Michelle Berriman 
ABN  for parish of Boolaroo/Warners Bay Parish is 29 084 970 430.  
ABN for Booragul Parish is 17 725 561 225 

 
Any parishioner wishing to join the Planned Giving Program, please fill in the 
brochure in the envelope in the foyer of the Church or contact the office on 
4958 2031. Donations can be given by direct debit and credit card  facilities—
forms are in the foyer. Ring us - we can talk you through it. 
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WEEKDAY LITURGIES 
 

  Tuesday   9:00am  St Michael’s Booragul.  
  Wednesday   9:00am   Our Lady Help of Christians Boolaroo.  
  Thursday   9:30am   St Mary’s Warners Bay. 
    

WEEKEND MASSES 
 
  Saturday   5:30pm  Our Lady Help of Christians Boolaroo.  
  Sunday  9:00am St Mary’s Warners Bay. 
  Sunday  6:00pm St Mary’s Warners Bay. 

 
Each weekend, people who have pre registered for mass have their names 
and details ticked off, use sanitiser and are directed to allocated seating.  

 
REGISTRATION FOR WEEKEND MASSES CAN BE DONE BY  

 EMAIL: boolaroowarnersbay@gmail.com OR PHONE: 4958 2031  
FROM TUESDAY AT 9:00am THROUGH TO THURSDAY AT 10:00am. 

 
Social Distancing requirements apply inside and outside our Churches.  

 
 

Collection Boxes You might remember that the collection boxes are at the 
doors of the Church. Thank you very much for your support. 
 
MN Youth is a new initiative that aims to offer primary aged children a vibrant 
and engaging space to meet one afternoon each week where they can learn 
and explore the concept of ‘faith’ through friendship, fun and food!  If you feel 
called to explore what contemporary children’s ministry might look like, we invite 
you to attend an information session.  Information Sessions will be on Thursday 
10 June 5-6pm via Zoom and Thursday 17 June 5-6pm at the Function Room: 
MacKillop Catholic Parish Pastoral Centre, 7 Milson Street, Charlestown.  Click 
on the link to RSVP: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/mn-youth-information-
sessions-tickets-156817739079.  For more information contact Natasha  
Brotherton 0407 589 935. 
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